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Dear Tattenhall Park families,                                                                             Friday 8th  March  

 

We have had a super busy week of sporting adventures; on Sunday, three of 

our pupils took part in the North West Ski Federation schools race in Pendle 

and won KS2 fastest team and fastest mixed race. We also came 5th out of 17 

schools in the Chester Sports Association for netball and won the handball at 

Bishop Heber in the Rural Sport Partnership. Year 5 have also been busy 

taking to the roads with ‘Just Bike’- the instructors said their attitude and 

behaviour was excellent.  

 

Our Gardening Club have been busy planting 

potatoes and courgettes this week and we have 

even had a giant willow arch built in the grounds 

ready for our Forest School development.  

 

 

 

 

A big thank you to the PTFA, who worked so hard to organise the  Easter 

Bingo on Thursday night and to the families and teachers who attended- it 

was a super evening and a special mention goes to Mrs Gibson for her superb 

bingo calling! 

  

Mr Milne 

Mr Milne will sadly be leaving us at Easter to develop his computing business. He has been such an 

amazing member of our team and I know children across the school will have great memories of his 

time with them; in the classroom, supporting residentials and being a superstar member of the TASC 

team. We wish him every success in his new endeavours and will all miss him greatly.  

 

Adopt a tree 

We have already had lots of interest in ‘adopting’ a tree to be planted in our new orchard. Families, 

who decide to do this, will be given the opportunity to take part in planting and we will place a tag on 

each tree to show who planted it (or who it was planted for). The cost of sponsoring a tree will be 

£30, payable on ParentPay.  

  

Help needed! 

Geriant, our wonderful caretaker, has agreed to plan and build the two outdoor pergolas outside Year 

1 and 2.  We are looking for a few strong parents who may be free to help Geriant hold up pieces of 

wood when he is building the structures in the Easter holiday.  If you can help, please could you 

contact Mrs Bolton – he will need help during the first week of the holidays on Tuesday, Wednesday 

and Thursday. 
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A quick note…  

On Wednesday, the Y1 children really enjoyed a trip to Chirk Castle. Unfortunately, when they 

returned to school, they could not park the bus outside the school, as there were so many cars 

parked on the double and single yellow lines on the opposite side of the road. The coach had to park 

some distance from school and this made it very difficult for the children to walk safely to school.  

 

Please help to keep the roads outside our school clear by parking away from the single and double 

yellow lines. Our Mini Police will be out with their tickets again next week, to keep our roads safe for 

families and the local community.  

 

Village Mosaic 

On Tuesday 19th March, Year 5 and 6 worked on the village 

mosaic to commemorate the coronation. If your family would 

like to add to the mosaic, there will also be a session running 

at the Barbour Institute on Sunday 24th March. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Earth Hour  

This weekend it is Earth Hour- when people all over the world will 

switch their lights off for an hour and think about ways to live more 

sustainably.  Many landmarks across the world including the Houses 

of Parliament, will switch off their lights too. You can find out more 

here.. https://www.wwf.org.uk/earth-hour 

 

Don’t forget: 

 

• Easter Service Y3/4  

Tuesday 26th March- 9.30am and 2pm 

• PTFA AGM  

Wednesday 24th April at 8pm at Sportsman’s Arms. 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend,      

Mrs Bolton 


